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My name is Julian Morris and I am a Registered Counseling Associate. I am a 

therapist in Portland, Oregon and have been practicing for 3 years. I am writing this 

letter in support of HB2029. Insurance audits are abusive and unfair and limit access 

to care to the people of Oregon. Please help stop this practice. I run my own practice 

and Insurance audits can make small businesses like mine extremely vulnerable.  

This in turn interrupts important mental health services to people in the Portland 

Community.  


